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TOWN OF GRANBY

TOWN CLERK NOTICE

Received on March 20, 2018, with Approval from the Office of the Attorney General
pertaining to the Special Town Meeting of December 19, 2017- Case # 8743.
Warrant Articles # 1- Town of Granby General By-laws.

ARTICLE 1. move the Town vote to amend the Bylaws of the Town of Granby
Volume I by inserting Chapter XVII Section 7 Temporary Marijuana
Establishment Moratorium as follows:

"Notwithstanding any other provision of the Zoning or General Bylaws to the contrary,
the Town hereby adopts a temporary moratorium on the use of land or structures for
Marijuana Establishments and Marijuana Retailers. The moratorium shall be in effect
through November 30, 2018, or until such time as the Town adopts Zoning or General
Bylaw amendments that regulate Marijuana Establishments and Marijuana Retailers,
whichever occurs earlier. During the moratorium period, the Town shall undertake a
planning process to address the potential impacts of recreational marijuana in the Town,
consider the Cannabis Control Commission regulations Marijuana Establishments and
Marijuana Retailers and related uses, and shall consider adopting new Zoning and
General Bylaws in response to these new issues."

Attest a true copy
v__Katherine A. Kelly^ erk, CMMC

eh 20,2018

Any questions or concernscan be directed to Kathy Kelly-Regan,Town Clerk at 467-7178.
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